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The way you wish you’d been taught. Guaranteed.

Commodore Perry in your Eastern Hemisphere Instructor’s Guide
October 22, 2008
Dear Friend,

I hope you and your family have settled into your schooling for this year.
Our records indicate that you have ordered Commodore Perry in the Land of the Shogun (Item # 5H06) and it is on backorder. We will send this book to you as soon as it arrives in our warehouse. Unfortunately, we do not expect this book to be available from the publisher until December. We apologize for this delay.
We do want you to be able to continue your Core 5 Eastern Hemisphere studies until it arrives. In order for you to do this, we have included with this letter an adjusted schedule. We have done the work for you to postpone the study of Japan and Korea, of which Commodore Perry is an integral component, until the book is available.
You will see that 3 weeks in the 5-Day Schedule and 4 Weeks in the 4-Day Schedule have been rearranged. You can study China first and then move to Japan and Korea. The History books, as well as the corresponding Readers and Read-Alouds, are rearranged for you. The Bible schedule has not changed.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this adjusted Schedule or any other product, please feel free to contact me or any member of my Customer Service Team. You can reach me or my team at (303) 730-6292, 9:30 am to 4:30 pm Mountain Time, or email us anytime at main@sonlight.com.

Thank you for making Sonlight part of your homeschool day.

Sincerely,
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Peter Rouse

Customer Fulfillment Manager

Sonlight Curriculum, Ltd.
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